? 1 Saint Patrick School

of the Terre Haute Deanery

Media Release Form

We believe that our students, staff, and school benefit from positive recognition. There may be occasion
for media coverage during the school year that involves our students. We ask permission to release
pictures or other communication to the media, should the opportunity arise. This may include, but is not
limited to: newspapers, news station coverage of events, our newsletter, bulletin boards, videos made

during the school year, our school website, and -school Facebook page.

Please sign this form Indicating whether you do or do not grant permission, and return it to the school

office.

“1Yes, I grant permission 1 No, I do not grant permission
Printed Name of Student Printed Name of Student
Printed Name of Student Printed Name of Student

Parent/Guardian Signature Date



